
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      

22 August 2023 

Through Principal  
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 

Updates in Schedule for the Last Week of Term 3 
 
1. In view of the Presidential Election 2023 on 1 September, the following are updates on the adjustments 

made to the school schedule for the last week of Term 3: 
 
a) The Home-Based Learning (HBL) date will change from 29 August (Tuesday) to 31 August 

(Thursday) for Sec 1 to 5 students. Sec 1, 2, 3 and 4N students will report to school for timetabled 
lessons and Sec 4E5N students for the preliminary examinations on 29 August; and 
 

b) All Sec 1 to 5 students will report to school for lessons and Teachers’ Day celebrations on 30 August 
(Wednesday). 

 
 
2. If you require any clarifications, please do not hesitate to contact the following personnel at 6385 1589: 
 

• Mr Tay Ming Yang, Year Head (Lower Sec) 

• Mdm Cindy Lum, Year Head (Upper Sec)  
 

3. We thank you for your continued support of our school and the partnership in your child’s/ward’s 
educational journey.   

 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
Mr Tay Ming Yang 
Year Head (Lower Sec) 
 
 

     
 
Mdm Lum Cindy 
Year Head (Upper Sec)  
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